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As a lifetime hunter in Oregon I think the existing gun laws are sufficient, simply enforce, seems simple 
to me... 
 
Enforcement would be helped by adequate funding to our law enforcement agencies, by a 
comprehensive resolution to the PERS debt which is draining said budget. 
 
 Again no on SB 978. 
 


